Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Craig Jones <jonesc@ci.ellensburg.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: PD-16-00001 Commons At Dry Creek - Wetland Reconnaissance

City Public Works does not have any additional comments for the wetland report. Our comments dated August 17",
2017 for the PUD application are still valid. City Public Works will comment on any future development of this site as the
project moves forward.

Thank You,

Craig Jones

Development Coordinator

City of Ellensburg

501 N Anderson St

Ellensburg, WA 98926

509.962.7233 office

509.929.3816 mobile

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 9:48 AM

To: White, Lori (ECY) (lowh461@ECY.WA.GOV) <lowh461@ECY.WA.GOV>; jennifer.nelson@dfw.wa.gov; Kirsten Sackett
<sackettk@ci.ellensburg.wa.us>; Craig Jones <jonesc@ci.ellensburg.wa.us>; Karen Hodges
<karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Cc: Mark Cook <mark.cook@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Subject: PD-16-00001 Commons At Dry Creek - Wetland Reconnaissance

All,

Attached is the most recent Wetland Reconnaissance performed by Land & Water Solutions, LLC for Commons at Dry
Creek PUD and Plat received by Kittitas County CDS on January 30, 2018.

This document was submitted in response to the County’s request for additional information dated August 31, 2017,
also attached for your reference.

Please review and provide your comments by 5:00pm, Friday, March 2, 2018.

Best,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planning Official

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
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